
We applaud the efforts of the community advocates who worked
tirelessly for years to ensure passage of this Source of Income
ordinance and applaud the City Council for passing this measure. This
Source of Income legislation is another step towards building an
equitable future for all Providence community members. The
Providence Human Relations Commission looks forwarding to
assisting with enforcement and education of the ordinance. We
commend Mayor Elorza who for signing this ordinance into law and
urge the state of Rhode Island to follow Providence's lead and pass
Source of Income legislation through the state legislature.


